
 

 

Mark Your 

Calendar! 
 

October 7th- 

Mad Science 

 

October 16th- 

NO PASS Early 

release 

 

October 17th- No 

School 

 

October 21st – 

NO PASS parent 

teacher 

conferences 

 

October 23rd – 

NO PASS parent 

teacher 

conferences 

 

October 23rd- 

Lights On 

Afterschool 

 

 

October 28th– 

NO PASS parent 

teacher 

conferences 

 

October 31st- No 

School 

 

November 12th- 

PASS-Family 

Night 

 

 

 

 

THANK YOU PARENTS! 
What a great first week of PASS!  Parents we want to thank you for giving us the 

opportunity to be with your child afterschool.  We appreciate your efforts in giving your 

child extra opportunities to learn and grow as a student to be lifelong learners.  Again 

thank you!   

Safety Comes FIRST! 

If you need to pick your child up early, you will need to call 346-9233 in order to reach the 

PASS office at Dogwood.  Please put this number in your cell phone or in your pocket.  

There will not be anyone at the front doors at Dogwood to let you in when the doors are 

locked. Once the main PASS office has contacted me, then I will meet you at the front 

doors and let you in. If you want to pick up your child early and the doors are open, you will 

need to come to the PASS office which is located down the stairs to the left when 

entering the main entrance.  Please do not go to your child’s classroom, you will need to sign 

your child out with me first.  Also, please be sure to have your ID with you.  This is for the 

safety of your child and the other students in the program. We encourage you to allow 

your child to stay the full length of PASS; however, we do understand if events come up 

during the day.   

ATTENDANCE/Homework Lab  
It is important that your child is here every day for PASS.  Our teachers work very hard 

to ensure your child is participating in hands on learning which coincides with the learning 

that is taking place in the everyday classroom.  PASS begins at 3:20 and ends at 5:25.  

Beginning at 5:00 our students begin homework lab.  All pass students meet in the library 

to complete homework.  If you decide to pick your child up early, please be aware your child 

may or may not have his/her homework completed.   

DISMISSAL 
Our pick up is located in the library. If you arrive before 5:15, you will have to call 346-

9233 to be let into the building.  If you need to change the bus number, pick your student 

up, or if someone else will be picking them up you will need to call 346-9233.  If someone 

else is picking your child up, please ask them to have their ID ready at the door.   

Calendars 
A monthly calendar will be sent home with your child detailing the events for the month.  

This calendar will show you the days we don’t have PASS and when our Family Nights will 

be.  PASS will have three family nights throughout the year.  We are working together to 

plan these events.  A note will come home to describe the event and when it will take place.  

Please place this on your refrigerator at home. Our first family night will be November 

12th.  More details will follow.  
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